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11th / July / 2025
Information Notice n. 004/2025

CICLOITALIA (WITH FLEX) – NEW LENS HOLDER

We would like to inform you that, starting from orders delivered on 11/07/2025, the CicloItalia models 
with flex listed in the catalogue (wall version with one spotlight and floor version with three spotlights) 
will be supplied with a new brass lens holder.

The new holder is compatible with both the previous versions of the products and the models no 
longer in the catalogue (CicloItalia ceiling with six spotlights and CicloItalia wall with two spotlights).

The retail price of the items will not be affected by this change. 
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